
 

 
 
S.L.O. Flyers Meeting 9/10/11 
 
 Meeting brought to order by President Tony Gallo at 9:00 a.m. Members present 
were President Tony Gallo Secretary Daryl Riekki Treasurer Bill Lander Matthew 
Easton Herman Obrikat and Rick Johnston.  
 
Topics discussed were Bob Pate donated two trainer planes to the club. Daryl 
Riekki and Mike Rittenhouse are getting them flight ready for future use to train 
new pilots. Also there is a box of used gear and etc. if anybody needs random 
parts. There is a Futaba TX6 radio would like a donation on that one. In early 
October the flight tables are going to be cleaned up and resealed. Need a few 
people to help. Rick Johnston will pressure wash them before they are water 
sealed. Pres. Gallo mentioned the runway needed some crack sealer in spots 
also to be done in October. 
 
Dave Nowell and Mike Rittenhouse installed a new door on the tool shed very 
nice job thank you from the club. Don Rogers brought many airplane pictures to 
hang on the club house wall.  
 
Bill Lander read the treasures report. There was no meeting in August. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:25 a.m. 9/10/11  
 
Respectively submitted Secretary Daryl Riekki 


